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18/09/2019  16:44:332019/3961/P SUPPRT I am writing in support of the application relating to Boston House. The institution requesting the permission 

has, over the past few years, become an active member of the Camden/Bloomsbury education community. As 

such, I am excited to support the future development of this community by supporting the application. At its 

current address, the organisation has demonstrated a respect for heritage and the wider community 

(residential, commercial and otherwise). I have no doubt that this approach would be mirrored at the proposed 

new site. Furthermore, due to close proximity, the organisation actively champions local historic sites, 

museums, and galleries by actively engaging students with these resources. As such, supporting this 

application ensures the continuation of support to local organisations (including local businesses) going 

forward.
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